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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Angie Stump Denton, adenton@hereford.org or 785-363-7263
Nov. 15, 2013
 

Kaufman Receives Bob & Lucy Kube Scholarship
 

KANSAS CITY, Mo. ​​​— R. Cole Kaufman, Mt. Sidney, Va., was awarded the $2,500 Bob & Lucy Kube Scholarship Nov. 1 at the American Hereford Association Annual Meeting in Kansas City. This scholarship was one of many awarded through the Hereford Youth Foundation of America, totaling more than $35,000. 


R. Cole Kaufman, 18, joined the NJHA and the Virginia Junior Hereford Association 

(VJHA) when he was 7 years old. He has served his state association as vice president for two 

years, reporter for two years and a director for six. He has competed at six junior nationals. He is attending Northeastern Oklahoma A&M College, Miami, Okla., majoring in animal nutrition and is a member of the livestock judging team. 


Bob and Lucy Kube are longtime supporters of Hereford youth. 

###
For Annual Meeting pictures and additional news releases, visit www.herefordphotoshop.com/media. 

Cutline: 

Cole Kaufman, Mt. Sidney, Va., was awarded the $2,500 Bob and Lucy Kube Scholarship. Pictured presenting the award is Bob Kube, Broad Run, Va.

